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On February 28th Of 2023, Universal Peace Federation Las Vegas Hosted An Ambassador For Peace 
Meeting At Harrison House. We honor black history month, and had special guests come in and speak 
about the importance of our children 's education, interfaith harmony within our communities, our present 
day health care, and the significance of the Harrison house. 
 

 
 
 


